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Nemaha NRD Board Vacancies Filled 
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha Natural Resources District once again has a full-slate of
Board members.

During the March 9th meeting two vacancies on the Board were filled. 
Eldon Snoke of Humboldt was appointed to fill the vacancy in Subdistrict 8
representing parts of Richardson, Pawnee and Johnson counties. Snoke noted his
background in agriculture and experience on several similar boards as factors in
his decision to join the NRD Board.

Bob Lassen, a retired pharmacist from Firth will fill the Subdistrict 1 seat.
 Lassen will represent Gage and Lancaster counties on the Board.  Lassen says he
is interested in natural resources, especially trees and wildlife. 

Both men will serve two-year terms on the Board, which will then be up for
election in 2018 to complete the final two years of the term.  
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